
READERS' LETTERS 

Devon Conversions have put their motor caravan business up for sale 

may be worth investigating. 
They are at Chalmers House, 
70 Skeene Road, Aberdeen, 
telephone Aberdeen 637999. If 
you have set your heart on a 
new Devon, you will have to be 
quick; the company have re­
cently decided to suspend 
motor caravan manufacture. 

PRESSURE POINTS 
I have recently bought a 1984 
Glendale 3000L coachbuilt on a 
Mercedes 508D chassis. Ever 
since I bought it I have been 
trying to find out what tyre 
pressures I should use on the 
van, but all my enquiries have 

been unsuccessful. Mercedes 
told me to contact Glendale, 
which I have done, but I have 
received no reply from them. 

The vehicle has twin rear 
wheels, tyre size 6.5R 16, and 
weighs a total of 3660kg fully 
laden. Could you please advise 
me what pressures I should 
have in the tyres? 

I have also been trying to buy 
a Mercedes spare wheel cover, 
as fitted to the 4x4 G-Wagen. I 
again contacted Mercedes on 
this subject, but they told me 
they do not make a spare wheel 
cover. So where do these Mer­
cedes spare wheel covers come 
from? 

Lastly, I believe I read some­

where about an electronic de­
vice that could be fitted to a 
vehicle to make the indicator 
flasher unit more audible. Do 
you know anything about this? 

E . M. Thomas 
Fishguard 
Our enquiries to Mercedes GB 
about tyre pressures for your 
508D resulted in them sending 
me a photocopy from their ser­
vice manual, which indicates 
that their recommendations de­
pend on individual front and 
rear axle loadings. Remember 
that the figures quoted by Mer­
cedes relate to light commercial 
use and may therefore not be 
appropriate for your Glendale. 
If you find that their recom­
mended tyre pressures are too 
high, and give too hard a ride, 
you can adjust by lowering the 
pressures until the ride becom­
es comfortable. 

Mercedes do offer a spare 
wheel cover from their G-
Wagen range. The part number 
is 460 890 0395 and the price a 
rather hefty £86.48, including 
VAT. We are not aware of any 
device for making a vehicle's 
indicator unit more audible, 
and recommend you to contact 
a specialist company such as 

Hclla (tt 0295 272233) in order 
to obtain more information. 

TRANS-ATLANTIC 
HOLIDAY PLANS 
I refer to your article entitled 
RV in the USA, published in 
the April edition of MCM. 
Having toured America by car, 
I am now considering a holiday 
such as the one described by 
Mr Graham. Naturally I would 
like to obtain as much back­
ground information as possible, 
and with that in mind I have 
today written to Paul Harper at 
Kennford International in 
order to enquire about the ser­
vice he operates. 

Would you please forward 
my address to Mr Graham, 
asking if he would be willing to 
supply addresses or any other 
useful advice? I would gladly 
refund any expenses incurred, 
or possibly arrange to telephone 
him if that is preferable. 

On a completely different 
subject, I entirely endorse the 
sentiments expressed in your 
November issue concerning 
Bedford CF250 vans. This year 

HAVE YOU HEARD? DAN BURY 
ARE INTRODUCING 

TWO NEW 
VOLKSWAGEN 
CONVERSIONS 

For details write or 'phone: 
Dawson's Danbury 
Conversions Limited, 
Kin Royal Forge, 
Mellis Common, 
Mellis, 
Suffolk IP23 8EB. 
Tel: 037983 8282. 
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